
 Sunday, November 28th. 
 
Greetings ECS Community, 
 
Reminder - Ellicottville Central School will switch from remote instruction due to COVID to being open for 
in-person instruction starting tomorrow Monday, November 29th. 
 
Also, we are aware that the Ellicottville CTE Center will be closed tomorrow due to an on-going water 
issue. ECS CTE students should report to ECS for the day. 
 
Thank you, 
Bob Miller 

 November 19, 2021 

  

 


